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Daniel Smith 

53 Raymond Street 

TELARAH NSW 2320 

I write this letter to lodge my support for the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 
6612). 

I have worked for Daracon for over 6 years and whilst this project is important to me, it is also 
important to the 800 or so other Daracon employees and our families 

Martins Creek Quarry provides materials to many of the projects that Daracon employees work 
on. Without this Quarry, our jobs are at risk. 

My job is that of a Quarry Worker, so my job is at risk should this expansion not go ahead. 
Even if it goes ahead, but has restrictions put in place my job will be affected. The Quarry 
industry is hard enough to get into, with taking another quarry away. 

I support the Martins Creek Quarry proposed expansion project and the security it provides to 
Daracon employees. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours 
Department of Planning 
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